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Dear Chair Meek, Vice Chair McLane, and Committee Members, 

 

I urge you to please support HB 3190A.   

 

In historic The Dalles there are struggling, vacant, and underutilized commercial 

properties that would benefit from this bill.  Upper floors of many of the old 

commercial buildings downtown historically contained apartments.  It would be great 

to have this incentive to recreate housing units as well as other uses for these 

buildings. 

 

Thank you for this opportunity to comment. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sheila Dooley 

Mosier, Oregon   

 

 


